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Memories! 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

It is time to order your 2018 Manavon yearbook.  Our new yearbook will reflect special moments for all of us, 

with individual photographs of our whole school family. 

 

Cost: $20.00 – Checks ONLY (NO CASH) made payable to “MHS” (Manavon Home & School) 

 

Filled cover to cover with COLORED photographs of friends, special events, classes, activities and candid shots 

of all the activities during the 2017-2018 school year. This yearbook will be a precious reminder of some of the 

happiest times in your child’s school career. 

 

Please return your yearbook order money in an envelope to your child’s teacher. 

Orders must be turned in by Friday, May 18th, 2018. 

 

Make checks payable to “MHS”. Mark envelope “Yearbook Orders”  

 

Please Note: the form is being sent home 1 per family – you can order multiple books below just make sure to 

write your students name and their teacher/grade or if you want to print other copy of the form please see the 

Manavon H&S Facebook page. We only have a certain number of yearbooks, so get your order in ASAP.  Once 

they run out we can’t order more.   

 

Attention 5th grade families: Please remember that the Home and School is purchasing a yearbook for your 5th 

grader so please only order one if you want an extra. 

 

Thank you 

 

The Yearbook Committee 

 

 

Please fill ALL information out. Orders not filled out completely will be returned!! *Required for confirmation 

 

Student Name:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher/Grade:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name:________________________ *Home/Cell Phone:____________________ 

 

*Email:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

** Please note due to overwhelming issues with money not received in previous years, NO CASH will be 

accepted.  We need a way to track payment for your benefit.  All information MUST be filled out. An email or 

phone call will be sent/made once payment has been received and recorded. 

*** Office will NOT handle orders when the yearbook arrives.  ALL inquires must be made directly to Kristen 

Myers at kmyers918@comcast.net  

 


